ASSISTANT ATTORNEY GENERAL
LANDS DIVISION

Bepartment of Justice
Washington

August 22, 1963

Bartlett B. Jones, Esquire
Attorney-Adviser

Lands Division
Department of Justice
Dear Bartlett:

I am happy to advise you that Attorney General
Kennedy has approved the Lands Division recommendation
for your promotion. This recognition is well deserved.
We appreciate your excellent service.

Enclosed is a copy of the official notice of the
Department which reflects that this increase is effective

August 18, 1963.

Sincerely,

Ramsey Clark




